
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 
Procurement of Security Services 

 (DOT-BAC ITB No. 2021-004) 
 

Notice is hereby issued to declare the postponement of the Pre-bid Conference for the above-
mentioned procurement project in view of the scheduled COA Exit Conference on May 17, 2021. 

 
The updated schedule of procurement activities is as follows: 

 

Activities Schedule 

Virtual Pre-bid Conference May 18, 2021 at 2:30 PM  

 
Pre-Bid Conference on May 18, 2021 at 2:30 p.m using 
the MS Teams platform.  
 
The prospective bidders are advised to send their email 
address to the DOT-BAC Secretariat official email  at 

dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph/ jpvillamin@tourism.gov.ph not 
later than 5:00 p.m on May 17, 2021.  
 Name of Representative(s) - Maximum of two (2) 
 Company Name: 
 Email Address: 

 Contact No 
 

This Notice of Postponement shall form part of the Bidding Documents. Any provisions in the Bidding 
Documents inconsistent herewith is hereby amended, modified and superseded accordingly.  

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
14 May 2021 
            
                                 

     
USEC. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 

               DOT-BAC Chairperson 
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